
From:
To: Debby Fernandez
Subject: File # PLN21-15378 Address: 3066 Harding Ave, Santa Clara, CA 95051
Date: Sunday, January 9, 2022 3:38:15 PM

Hi Debby,

 We have NO objections for the proposed construction project at the address below.
We fully support it.

Address: 3066 Harding Ave, Santa Clara, CA 95051
File # PLN21-15378.

Just FYI, I am a neighbor and live at 3005 Mckinley Drive, Santa Clara, CA 95051.
I won't be able to attend the scheduled zoom meeting on Jan 12th @ 3:00 p.m , so I am
providing my support via email.

Best Regards,
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